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Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Morning Worship 
Contribution  
Budget  
Wednesday Evening  7/30 

147 
333 

 $12,871.13 
$17,240.00  

134 

 

 

Office telephone number: (940) 692-0032 (during regular office hours) 
 
 
 

Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org   
(Please use for urgent need or prayer request outside of listed office hours.) 
 

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (information for the newsletter)  
 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 
 

 
 

Worship services and Bible classes are available to view at:  
 

 https://www.youtube.com/@FaithVillageChurch/streams      

Or you can open your phone camera to scan the QR code 
which will direct you to Linktree. Tap the yellow 
Linktr.ee icon, or visit:..linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch   
This gives you access to the FV Website, FV YouTube 
Channel, FV Facebook Page, and the online giving 
platform. 

  Record for July  27 
 

 

B e i n g   
The  
Church 

                      August 3, 2025     Volume 21, Number 32                                                     

 

Ministers  
 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family- (920) 602-0565 
Chris Swinford, Preaching- (806) 392-1013 
Zachary Waugh, Youth- (580) 770-1723 
 

Elder In Charge for the week of:  
 August 3 - Lawrence Robinson / August  10 - Larry Scott    

Ron Fox: (940) 636-2406 
Scott Hollars: (940) 636-0948 
Ken Keiser: (940) 923-2117 
Rock Marker: (806) 205-0798 

Rob Moore: (940) 447-0653 
Jeremy Prather: (662) 415-4415 
Lawrence Robinson: (707) 398-1693 
Larry Scott: (940) 631-4181  

Elders 

Office hours 
Monday - Thursday: 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.         

Friday:  9 a.m. to 12 p.m.  
Except when closed for holidays or bad weather. 

Chris Swinford 
AM Sermon: “Worshipping with a Focus on the Lord”  

Psalm 100  
 
Four Facts About David 

1. David was a man after _____________ own heart. 

2. David wanted to do __________________ God wanted him to do. 

3. David was ____________ when they said to him, “It’s time to go  

to the House of the Lord.” 

4. David ________________ the Lord with gladness. 

 

 
 

PM Sermon: “Getting the Most Out of Our Worship Assembly” 

 

 

https://linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch


 

 

 

 

 

The Village Youth (FVYM) Upcoming Events (7th-12th grade). 
-Lake Retreat – August 7th – 9th ! We will leave from the Youth Center at 
11:00 a.m. on the 7th and return around 3:00 p.m. on the 9th . Bring money 
for one fast-food meal. 
-Parent Meeting and Luncheon – Sunday, August 24th, immediately following 
worship services in the Youth Center. 

•Plastic pocket folders 
•Wide-ruled notebooks 
•#2 pencils 
•24-count crayon box 

•Glue sticks 
•Washable markers 
•Colored pencils 
•Kid-safe scissors 

•Kleenex boxes 
•EXPO dry erase markers 
•Hand sanitizer bottles 
•Clorox wipes 

August Community Outreach  - Today thru August 10  

 

Sunday Mornings 
9:00 am 
   -Children's classes: See the class schedule listed at each entrance. 
   -Nursery (birth - 24 months): Attendants are available during the  
        Sunday morning and Wednesday evening classes/service.  
  -Auditorium: “Journey through Genesis” Jeremy Prather 
  -FC1:(18-30-year-olds): “The Gospel of Luke”  
                                            Scott Hollars and Tony Fulton  
   -FC3: “Hebrews 11, Unlikely Heroes”; Ian Fox, Frank Padgett, Mark Smith 
 

10:00 am: Worship Service in the Auditorium 

Sunday Evenings  
  -TODAY: August 3rd 
                2:00 pm: TCCC Worship Service: Rob Moore, Bud Branson, 
Kerry Graham, and Guy Traylor (Please arrive by 1:30 pm.) 
             6 pm Worship: Large auditorium  

  -August 10: Community Outreach  
  -August 17: 6 pm Worship  
  -August 24: Fellowship Families  
  -August 31: 5th Sunday  
 

Tuesday  
  -Men's Bible Study: 6:30 pm in the Family Center 
  -60-plus unattached group: 6:00pm, August 12, at Jason’s Deli 
 

 

Wednesday   
  -6:30 pm:  
  -Children's classes will continue with the July schedule  
   -Adult Bible Class / August Summer Series in the Large Auditorium  
    6th, Myron Bruce / 13, Charlie Thomason / 20, Speedy Hart /  
    27, Youth-led worship  
 

Saturday  
   -Team Sew’s Sewing Saturday: 10:00 am, August 16.  

 
 

 

-Texhoma Christian Care Center (TCCC) Worship Service:  
Faith Village is scheduled to lead the Sunday worship service 
during the month of August.  
NOTE* Participants will need to arrive by 1:30 pm. 
Sunday Worship Service: 2:00 pm 
 

 August 10: Lawrence Robinson, Jeremy Prather, Gene Moore, 
Mark Smith 

 August 17: Gene Kincade, Robert Davis, Frank Padgett, Vince 
Vogt  

 August 24: Robert Davis, Wayne Fowler, Alvin Willson, Scott 
Hollars 

 August 31: Youth Group 

 CUT TO SAVE 

Save The Dates! 
 

Plan to attend, pray for success, and participate! 
-September 13: FV 4th Annual Family Picnic at Jellystone Park 
-October 3-4: “Build a Stronger Marriage” Workshop / Trey & Lea     
                          Morgan  
-October 5: Westview Boys’ Home food donation drive begins  
-October 12: Pumpkin Patch Giveaway 
-October 26: Fall Festival 
-November 3: Westview Boys’ Home food donation pick-up 

 

Information as of cutoff time of printing: 12:00 pm, Thursday 
New residence:  
-Clarence Darter, Brookdale Sikes Lake, room 1101.  
-Cindy (Mullins) Long, Texhoma Christian Care Center (TCCC), room 1602 
Healthcare Facilities, Hospitals, and Hospice Care 
-Claudia Mink, Electra Healthcare Center, room 28 
-Mary Nabors: Brookdale Sikes Lake, (Hospice care / memory unit) 
Prayer Request  
-Kira Davidson: The Lord will bless the care team with wisdom and discern-
ment concerning the healing of her health issue. 
-Louise Williams: Her health care team will find the cause of her health issue, 
diagnose it, and be able to treat it. Healing after a fall which caused bruising. 
 -Michael Albers (Mandy Alber’s’ husband): Has had a few improvements but is 
continuing to battle with digestion and weight loss, continue to pray for his 
recovery and guidance from the doctors.  
-Tammy  Berryman (Mandy Albers’ mom): Is battling a blood infection, low 
O2, low BP, and low respiratory rates, praying for healing and improvements. 
-Hailey Lewis (Yvonne Butler’s cousin in Arlington): Hailey has been in and 
out of the hospital and still suffers from a defective sphincter at the bottom 
of her esophagus which will not open into her stomach.  
Thanks and Gratitude 
Mandy Albers and family would like to thank everyone for their continued 
prayers for her husband, Michael, and her mother, Tammy. The gift cards 
and money were such a blessing during this hard time, and we love our 
church family so much. Love, The Albers Family  
A Loss in Our Church Family  
-Another dear brother in Christ, Bob Scates, left this earth to return to his 
eternal home last Sunday, July 27th. Our sympathy to his wife, Joyce, and the 
rest of the Scates family. Please keep Joyce and her family in your prayers.   
-As a reminder, Curt Mullins’ memorial service will be held here at Faith 
Village at 11:00 am on Saturday, August 23rd.  

Prayer Quilt Ministry  
A quilt has been hung for Elaine Jenkins. Please show your support for 
her in your prayers. Drop by to tie a knot in the ribbons attached to her 
quilt representing your prayers. Also stop by the Prayer Room to the right 
and write out a note of encouragement, prayer, or scripture on the 
provided cards and place them in the prayer box for her to keep and 
reflect upon. Thank you for showing your love and spiritual caregiving   
to our dear sibling in Christ.  
Request forms are available to receive a Prayer Quilt for any member who 
is facing difficult medical conditions, surgeries, other significant occur-
rences or may be experiencing a special need prayer. 

**Teacher Appreciation Lunch is Sunday, August 17th  ** 
Please join us in the Family Center after our 10 am worship on Sunday, 
August 17th. If you have taught in our nursery and children’s classes in 
the last few years, plan to teach in upcoming quarters, or are interested 
in helping in any way with our children’s Bible classes, we hope you 
and your family will attend. 


